

TO: Worthy Matrons, Worthy Patrons and Members of Subordinate Chapters

Dear Sisters and Brothers:

The members of the Youth Committee are excited about this year and hope that you will have your Chapter's best year ever! We all understand that the youth of our country will be our country's future leaders and future members of our Order. The objectives of the Youth Committee for the 2016-2017 Grand Chapter year are as follows:

Appoint a chairman for the Youth Committee for your Chapter.

 Consider making a contribution to any youth organization such as Rainbow, DeMolay, Boy Scouts, Girl Scouts, and Church youth groups, etc.

 Assist with refreshments for meetings and other special events that our youth organizations hold in your Chapter or Lodge.

- Invite a member from Rainbow or DeMolay to come speak to your Chapter at a dinner or meeting.
- Invite our youth to present to your Chapter any program they would like to perform.
- Participate in promoting TN CHIP (Tennessee Childhood Identification Program) objectives.

We encourage you to support these objectives which will strengthen the relationship between our Order and our youth. We thank you for your cooperation in supporting these objectives. If the Youth Committee can do anything to help your Chapter in achieving these objectives, please call me at 615-384-4314.

Fraternally yours.

Robert M. Jodd, Jr.
Robert M. Todd, Jr. - Chairman - Greenbrier #469

Teresa Carey - Hamblen #31

Alicia Villines – Murfreesboro #363

Denise Boane - Bob Reavis #71

Kay Cook - Fairview #80

"Joyce" Linda Tipton - Mountain View #358